
28 January 2015 

  

Reconstruction Capital II Limited (the "Company") 

  

Director Resignation 

The Company announces that Howard Golden, the Chairman, tendered his resignation on 26 

January 2015 for personal reasons. Mr. Golden will step down from the Board and leave the 

Company on 15 February 2015. The Company will look to appoint a new Chairman at the time 

of its next Board meeting, being 23 February 2015.  

  

For further information, please contact: 

  

Reconstruction Capital II Limited 

Ion Florescu / Anca Moraru 

Tel: +44 7767477192/ +40 21 3167680 

  

Grant Thornton UK LLP (Nominated Adviser) 

Philip Secrett / Edward Thomas 

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7383 5100 

  

 


